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Welcome Hazelwood families to the 2014-2015 school year! Your PTO Board has already 
been busy planning some great Fundraisers and Events for this year. With the help of 
many supporters we were able to purchase new Mobile Laptops on carts that Teachers 
and Students can use. We hope with your support we will be able to purchase more 
Laptops for each unit. Please see dates and other important information from PTO. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          www.leaderinme.org 
     
 

 
Ingles Advantage cards must be linked each new school year. You may do this online at: 

 http://www.ingles-markets.com/toolsforschools-link  
Or you may fill in the information below and return it to the School with your Student. We will be happy to do it for you.  

Get your Parents, Grandparents, Aunt, Uncles and Friends to all link their card. No registration required. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

 
 

PTO Officers 2014-2015 
 
President: Beth Plisko 
Vice Pres: Aimee Ezell 
Sec: Chrystal Bolden 
Tres: Stephanie Strickland 
 
Adv President: Beth Reeves 
Adv VP: Julie Hendricks 
Adv Sec: Marybeth Dorgan 
Adv Tres: Heather Cook 
 
Principal: Susan Savage 
Vice Principal: Nicole Revis 
Lead Teacher: Ann Trader 
Teacher Rep: Lori Reece 
 
BoxTops: Jennifer Reagan 
Sockhops:Jodi Wijewickrama 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Athletic Raffle – Tickets sold 08/25/14 – 09/03/14 Info coming home soon! 
  
Sock Hop – First Sockhop for the Year! Friday Sept 5th 6:00-8:00pm 
 
Krispy Kreme Doughnuts – Preorders taken by 09/10. Pickup Friday 09/12 
 
Back by popular demand MIXED BAGS!! Orders taken from 09/08 – 09/22 
 
PTO Parent Night with Chick-Fil-A Dinner October 16th  
 
Square 1 Art – Fall dates coming soon. Art made by your own Children      
  Great idea for Christmas gifts! 
 
 DID YOU KNOW? 

50 Box Tops = $5 for HES 
 

Have you been collecting 
those Box Tops all 

Summer? Please turn these 
in to your Teachers now. 

 
Class with the most 

collected by 09/30 will 
receive a Slushy Party! 

Enjoy Dinner out at 

Wendy’s with your family. 

First Tuesday of each 

month HES receives 10% 

of the proceeds from 

5pm-8pm. This is easy 

way to support your 

child’s School. 

Last year we provided 

every HES Student with a 

Leader In Me T-Shirt. This 

year we will provide all 

new Students with a Free 

Shirt. If you would like to 

purchase an additional 

Shirt for your child you 

may do so at a cost of 

$8.00/Shirt.  We will be 

taking orders for these 

very soon. Be on the 

lookout for more info.  

http://www.ingles-markets.com/toolsforschools-link

